
A Final Winners: Fat Kids 

 

Please see page 10 for more... 

Community Events 

• Village office Closed—Sept 2nd  

• Marwayne Dance Association AGM & 

Registration Night—Sept 3rd  

• Blue Bag Recycle Dates—Sept 12th & 

26th 

• Council Meetings—Sept 9th & 23rd 

• Skating Club Registration Night — Sept 11 

• Community Garage Sale—Sept 14th 

• Crib Tournament — Sept 14th  

• FCSS Application Deadline — Sept 17th 

• Steak & Rib Night — Sept 20th  

• Alcurve Garage Sale—Sept 20th-21st 

September 2019 
Box 113, 210 2nd Ave S 

Marwayne AB, T0B 2X0 

780-847-3962 

marwayne@mcsnet.ca 

Voices  of  the  Vil lage  

4th Annual Legion Slo-Pitch Tournament 

The Marwayne Legion would like to thank 

everyone that came out and supported the 4th 

Annual Legion Slo- Pitch Tournament.  It was 

another successful year.  The rain held off, so 

we could actually finish the games this year.  It 

was rather chilly in the evenings - until “DJ 

Daddy” Vince Nelson got everybody moving 

of course.   

This event has become quite the community hit 
year after year, with mostly local teams 

entering.  Every year it is evident that the teams 
are enjoying it as we come to see jersey 
upgrades since the first year – it is great to see.  
Congratulations to the “Fat Kids” who defeated 
“I’d Hit That” to win the A final this year.   And 

a special congratulations to Tyson Bristow for 
winning the shed raffle. 



Village of Marwayne 
Box 113, 210 2nd Ave S Marwayne, AB T0B 2X0 

Email: marwayne@mcsnet.ca      
Website: www.marwayne.ca 

P: 780-847-3962 F: 780-847-3324 
Office Hours: Monday to Friday 
8:00 – 12:00 and 1:00 - 4:30 

 
Regular Council Meetings 

Sept 9th & 23rd 
Horton Board Room @ 7 pm  

 
Transfer Station Hours: 

Wednesday 2–7pm Saturday 10–2pm 
Residential pickup is Thursday @ 7 am 

 

*When the weather turns inclement call Vermilion 
River Regional Waste Management Services Com-
mission at 780-853-5561 to get updates on whether 
or not transfer stations are open – automated re-
cordings will inform you of any changes. 
 

911 
RCMP, First Responders, Fire Department 

RCMP Kitscoty Detachment 780-846-2870 
Kitscoty Detachment complaints 780-846-2897 

 
Water or Sewer Emergency: 

780-205-2993 Wilson 
780-214-7933 Carry 

DID YOU KNOW… 

...you can plant trees and shrubs well into fall.  Evergreens 
like about 6 weeks to root before freeze up but most 
deciduous species only need about 3 weeks.  Just make sure 
to water them in well. 
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Marwayne Historic Hotel 
 

NEXT STEAK & RIB NIGHT IS  
SEPTEMBER 20, 2019 

FROM 
5:00 PM TO 8:30 PM     
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Do You Hear Running Water In Your House? 

If you’ve checked your facets/toilets and still hear 

running water in the walls, please give public 

works a call as this may be a sign of a water main 

break. 

The quicker we are notified the quicker the 

problem can be resolved, saving in costly repairs 

that may happen with the leak.  

 

Public Works can be reached at 780-205-2993 

The Marwayne Ag Society would like to thank Carolyne Clayton from the Arena 
Board for working with CNRL.  

CNRL Lloydminster had a Charity golf fundraiser and the Marwayne arena was 
one of three organizations chosen to receive the funds raised this year. This will 
allow for approximately 4 new sets of hockey  jerseys and a long awaited jump 
harness for the figure skaters.  

Thank you to CNRL and Carolyne for helping support fundraising in the commit-
tee and a job well done. 
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Attention! Help Wanted 

I would like to put flowers and 

perennials in the Welcome to 

Marwayne Triangle and am 

looking for anyone who is 

willing to donate to the cause. 

 

I can help with digging them 

up or transplanting the flowers. 

 

Please call Cheryle @ 780-

8417-4029 if you would like to 

help.  
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                   WHO IS THE “WALKING THROUGH GRIEF SOCIETY” ? 

Walking Through Grief Society is a nondenominational , Non Profit , Volunteer Based Society. 

What is the mandate of the Society?   

The Society  believes that Grief is normal. 

Grief affects people of all ages and from all walks of life.  

Each person is unique and should be allowed to grieve in their own unique way.  

Everyone needs a safe, supportive, respectful and loving environment to deal with life losses 

Walking Through Grief Society exists to ensure that no one needs to walk alone, unsupported through their 

grief journey.  

Walking Through Grief Society offers individual or group support for those experiencing life losses and 

are grieving and finding coping difficult. Support reduces isolation, offers skills to navigate their grief 

journey, which in turn , empowers  each and will help  to develop resilience in future life crisis.  

Where is the Society located? The Society reaches out to offer programming in Lloydminster , Vermilion and 

Wainwright, also including their marketing areas . 

What is the cost to attend programs?  There is no fee for programs but donations are gratefully accepted and 

tax deductible receipts are offered. FCSS  offers  basic funding to operate and is offered by the municipalities 

of City of Lloydminster, Towns of Vermilion and Wainwright and the Villages of Kitscoty and 

Marwayne ,and the County of Vermilion River.  

What programs are offered?  Programs offered are support groups for Adults , children , individual support,  

support for those developmentally delayed ,  those who are Palliative and their families, survivors of suicide 

and those impacted by  violent deaths.  

  The Society is pleased to offer Awareness Presentations to the public. The Society is part of the planning 

committee for the Suicide Walk of Remembrance  and recognizes  the “Infant Loss Awareness Day” in 

October, “Trauma and Family Violence “and “The Year of Firsts” with an event. Conferences are planned for 

the public and partnered with other agencies or organizations. 

Who runs the Society and programs? There is a Board of 11 members, facilitators for each area and for 

children’s program. The Society is always ready to welcome those who wish to volunteer on the Board or in 

the programming. Fall programming will begin in early September in all areas.  

Please note: Hope After Loss-Audra’s Legacy is offering 10 week support group to begin Sept. 24th for ages 6-

16. Registration is open now , space is limited and deadline is Sept 14th to register. 

Suicide Walk of Remembrance and Mental Health Awareness is being held Sept. 14th at the Bud Miller All 

Seasons Park from 3– 6 P.M. This is a time for families to come together to remember their loved one , for 

community to come and support and learn about mental health and mental illness, and meet friends and make 

new friends.  

 For more information on the Society or programs contact Program Director,Shirley at 780-846-2576 or 780-

871-1750.  The Society has a web page (www.walkingthroughgriefwebs.com) and FB.   
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FAT KIDS—1ST “A” EVENT 

I’D HIT THAT—2ND “A” EVENT 

UREOUT—1ST “B” EVENT 
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TROPIC THUNDER—2ND “B” EVENT 

MASTER BATTERS—1ST “C” EVENT 

BREW JAYS—2ND “C” EVENT 

4TH ANNUAL LEGION SLO-PITCH TOURNAMENT 
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Women’s Home Run Derby Champ – Alex Prior 

Men’s Homerun Derby Champ – Cole Smith 

4TH ANNUAL LEGION SLO-PITCH TOURNAMENT 
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It takes endless efforts to put on this successful tournament every year and I just wanted to 

thank everyone who gave a helping hand.  Thank you to the legion members and spouses for 

setting up the booth, beer gardens, supper and diamond prep, Teri-lee for organizing the tour-

nament and draw,  Factory Sports for the Homerun Derby bat donation, Lynn Parr for the 

Light Tower, Hancock Petroleum Industries for the tent, to the Umps - Jim, Brenton & Riley 

for looking after the finals, Lorna for the great service at the liquor store and helping to keep 

the beer gardens stocked, and thanks to all the teams for entering each year keeping this event 

going.  To Marwayne Minor Ball, the whole ball park looked immaculate this year, we heard 

many comments on how the diamonds  improve every year.  It’s truly humbling watching it all 

come together time and again.  Here’s to next year!!! 

 

Robbie Tannas 

Ball Tournament Chairman 

Marwayne Legion Branch #116 

ALCURVE  HALL 

FALL  GARAGE  SALE 

Friday, Sept 20, 2019 :  4pm - 7pm 

Saturday, Sept 21, 2019 :  9am - 3pm 

To  book  tables, please  contact 

Carolyne  @  780-872-0366 

 

Concession  is  Available 

Located  26 km  north  of  

Lloydminster  on  Hwy. 17 

4TH ANNUAL LEGION SLO-PITCH TOURNAMENT 
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